Katherine Douglas Public Comment - CAMA

3 (LATE DIST

From: Mark Trueblood <mark@camasb.org>

Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 12:55 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for Music Academy of the West Case Numbers: 21-RVP-109; 21 CDP-129

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Salutation: Dear Chair Lavagnino and members of the Board of Supervisors,

Community Arts Music Association (CAMA) has been a long-time colleague of the Music Academy of the West and for many years has benefited from the use of its facilities. We strongly support their valuable community mission and their current request before the Board of Supervisors to approve the revised Conditional Use Permit as requested by the Music Academy and approved by the Montecito Planning Commission.

Sincerely,

Mark Trueblood CAMA President